
 
DTV Delay 

 
 
Congress recently passed the DTV Delay Act, which extends the deadline for full-power 
broadcast TV stations to complete the DTV transition from February 17, 2009 to June 12, 
2009. To view the DTV fact sheet about the delay, go to 
http://www.fcc.gov/cgb/consumerfacts/dtvdelay.pdf 
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